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Dear Sirs,
There are still far too many wild animals being chased till exhausted by hunters, to then be
 ripped apart , whilst still alive, by packs of hounds. 
The Hunting Act needs to be strengthened, with no loopholes, as soon as possible.  There is a
 huge majority of people against hunting.  
Thankyou for taking the time to read this email.
Elaine Downie, 
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